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The Romeoville Police Department wishes to express our sincere
appreciation to the ILEAS for your help in organizing and planning a
response to the June 6, 2020 protest held in our Village. With your help
we were able to keep the protest peaceful and the protestors safe.

In addition to the ILEAS, we received assistance from the Bolingbrook
Police Department, the lllinois State Police, the Lockport Township Fire
Protection District, the Romeoville Emergency Management Agency, the
Romeoville Fire Department, the Romeoville Public Works Department,
the Village of Romeoville Administration, and the Will County Emergency
Management Agency.

It is the continued support and cooperation between agencies like ours
that make all of us successful in providing public safety services.

If we can ever be of assistance to your agency, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Sincerely,

ennetl’J Kroll
Chief of Police
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